
 
FOR CLASS –III-ROBINS 

Circular No. SGS/162/23-24 

Date- 01-12-2023 

 
Dear Parent,  

Greetings! 

We would like to inform you that the upcoming Parent-Teacher Meeting scheduled for 2nd 

December 2023 for Grade-III has been rescheduled due to unforeseen circumstances. 

The rescheduling is necessary to accommodate the Haryana Teacher Eligibility Test (HTET) 

exam, which many of our teachers will be involved in. We apologize for any inconvenience this 

may cause and appreciate your understanding. 

The new date for the PTM is 9th December 2023 and we hope you can make the necessary 

adjustments to your schedule.  

Kindly note school will remain closed for grade-III tomorrow i.e. on 02-12-2023. 
 

(PRINCIPAL) 

 
 

 


